
Mill Brook Watershed Management Planning Committee 

Minutes of 12/7/17 meeting, approved 1/8/17 

 

Present:  Cindy Mitchell, Tim Boland, Prudy Burt, Rez Williams, Chuck Hodgkinson  

 

Absent:  Kristen Fauteux, Selena Roman 

 

Members present discussed edits to Draft #9 of the final report.   Work remaining 

includes collating all references to dissolved oxygen in one place- Prudy volunteered to 

do this before our next meeting on 12/28/17, and Tim will finalize any edits to the 

BiodiversityWorks section of the report.  Members present also discussed a couple of 

places where we can include language that explains how we studied water quality in the 

stream and land use in the watershed as a means to understand overall watershed 

health.  

 

Selena has indicated to the two co-chairs that. She does not have time to continue with 

editing the final report.   Prudy said that she would like to continue with this work;  

Chuck is willing to help with this work.   Both Prudy and Chuck agreed to work together 

on incorporating edits into Draft #10.  Members present agreed that the report is nearly 

complete. 

 

Minutes of 8/17/17, 11/2/17 and 11/16/17 were approved without correction.   Prudy will 

forward to Town Clerk for posting. 

 

Our next meeting is on 12/28/17. 

 

Submitted by Prudy Burt 


